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july 3 2023 by dwight silverman because i regularly review
apple s mac laptops and desktops i ve developed a setup
routine for to make them my own for the brief period i have
them how i set up a new mac july 3 2023 by dwight silverman
because i regularly review apple s mac laptops and desktops i
ve developed a setup routine for to make them my own for the
brief period i have them dwight silverman worked for the
houston chronicle in a variety of roles for more than 30
years serving as a technology reporter and columnist manager
of houstonchronicle com social media columns the workaround
confessions of a macbook pro touch bar fan october 20 2021 by
dwight silverman what s missing photo apple inc the second of
my resumed houston chronicle columns was posted today and it
s a look at the apple s redesigned macbook pro line of
notebooks apple s 24 inch m1 based imac with my beloved 27
inch 2020 model in the background still no buyer s remorse
dwight silverman photo when my 2012 mac mini fell off the
compatibility list for apple s latest macos update in 2020 i
was confronted with a choice load and configure the two most
popular mac os x virtualization programs parallels desktop
for mac and vm ware fusion install windows easily either in
parallels or fusion or with boot camp keep your windows
installation in top shape free of viruses and spyware i m
dwight silverman and i ve been writing about personal
technology since the mid 1980s mostly for daily newspapers
and mostly for the houston chronicle and for a brief period
for forbes this is my blog apple s 24 inch m1 based imac with
my beloved 27 inch 2020 model in the background still no
buyer s remorse dwight silverman photo when my 2012 mac mini
fell off the compatibility list for apple s latest macos
update in 2020 i was confronted with a choice articles by
dwight silverman on muck rack find dwight silverman s email
address contact information linkedin twitter other social
media and more good start apple today announced that it is
now offering an 8 core version of its mac pro desktop you re
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not a techie lovely wife so let me explain 8 core means it
has eight processors in over time it has gained new
capabilities when airbuddy s window pops up on your mac s
desktop showing battery levels it includes a link that can
switch the airpods connection to another dwight silverman for
those still working from home or doing lots of
teleconferencing from their desks the m1 imac has better
video and audio dwight silverman former staff i write about
personal technology and have for more than 30 years i have a
newsletter release notes with a focus on apple products home
and mobile by dwight silverman correspondent updated nov 18
2021 12 56 p m the notch at the top of that gorgeous screen
notwithstanding the 2021 14 inch macbook is holistically the
best laptop you dwight silverman dsilverman mastodon social 3
96k posts 556 following 2 81k followers kinda retired but not
very good at it freelance tech columnist for the houston
chronicle view dwight silverman s profile on linkedin a
professional community of 1 billion members i worked at the
houston chronicle for more than 30 years mainly as a tech
these free and low cost apps make your mac a joy to use by
dwight silverman tech columnist may 4 2024 airbuddy lets you
see the status of the battery levels in your various apple
devices dwight silverman looks back on hits and misses in his
2023 personal tech reviews by dwight silverman contributor
dec 27 2023 dwight silverman reviewed some smart plugs from
tapo a dwight silverman when apple first announced it would
switch to processors of its own design for macs and that the
transition to fully replacing its intel based computers would
take two what was supported is no longer did i really need to
replace this rock solid cable modem i m the kind of user who
likes to keep my hardware s code up to date and since
unpatched vulnerabilities so not getting firmware updates was
concerning
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the workaround just gettin by on gettin by s my stock in May
13 2024 july 3 2023 by dwight silverman because i regularly
review apple s mac laptops and desktops i ve developed a
setup routine for to make them my own for the brief period i
have them
apple the workaround Apr 12 2024 how i set up a new mac july
3 2023 by dwight silverman because i regularly review apple s
mac laptops and desktops i ve developed a setup routine for
to make them my own for the brief period i have them
dwight silverman tech columnist houston chronicle Mar 11 2024
dwight silverman worked for the houston chronicle in a
variety of roles for more than 30 years serving as a
technology reporter and columnist manager of houstonchronicle
com social media
columns the workaround Feb 10 2024 columns the workaround
confessions of a macbook pro touch bar fan october 20 2021 by
dwight silverman what s missing photo apple inc the second of
my resumed houston chronicle columns was posted today and it
s a look at the apple s redesigned macbook pro line of
notebooks
macs the workaround Jan 09 2024 apple s 24 inch m1 based imac
with my beloved 27 inch 2020 model in the background still no
buyer s remorse dwight silverman photo when my 2012 mac mini
fell off the compatibility list for apple s latest macos
update in 2020 i was confronted with a choice
running windows on your mac silverman dwight 9780321535061
Dec 08 2023 load and configure the two most popular mac os x
virtualization programs parallels desktop for mac and vm ware
fusion install windows easily either in parallels or fusion
or with boot camp keep your windows installation in top shape
free of viruses and spyware
wtf the workaround Nov 07 2023 i m dwight silverman and i ve
been writing about personal technology since the mid 1980s
mostly for daily newspapers and mostly for the houston
chronicle and for a brief period for forbes this is my blog
dwight silverman page 2 the workaround Oct 06 2023 apple s 24
inch m1 based imac with my beloved 27 inch 2020 model in the
background still no buyer s remorse dwight silverman photo
when my 2012 mac mini fell off the compatibility list for
apple s latest macos update in 2020 i was confronted with a
choice
articles by dwight silverman s profile houston chronicle Sep
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05 2023 articles by dwight silverman on muck rack find dwight
silverman s email address contact information linkedin
twitter other social media and more
dwight silverman really wants an 8 core mac pro desktop Aug
04 2023 good start apple today announced that it is now
offering an 8 core version of its mac pro desktop you re not
a techie lovely wife so let me explain 8 core means it has
eight processors in
airpods users meet your new bff for your mac forbes Jul 03
2023 over time it has gained new capabilities when airbuddy s
window pops up on your mac s desktop showing battery levels
it includes a link that can switch the airpods connection to
another
which imac is your imac intel vs m1 desktops compared forbes
Jun 02 2023 dwight silverman for those still working from
home or doing lots of teleconferencing from their desks the
m1 imac has better video and audio
dwight silverman forbes May 01 2023 dwight silverman former
staff i write about personal technology and have for more
than 30 years i have a newsletter release notes with a focus
on apple products home and mobile
silverman apple gets its mojo back with the 2021 macbook pro
Mar 31 2023 by dwight silverman correspondent updated nov 18
2021 12 56 p m the notch at the top of that gorgeous screen
notwithstanding the 2021 14 inch macbook is holistically the
best laptop you
dwight silverman dsilverman twitter Feb 27 2023 dwight
silverman dsilverman mastodon social 3 96k posts 556
following 2 81k followers kinda retired but not very good at
it freelance tech columnist for the houston chronicle
dwight silverman houston chronicle linkedin Jan 29 2023 view
dwight silverman s profile on linkedin a professional
community of 1 billion members i worked at the houston
chronicle for more than 30 years mainly as a tech
these apple mac apps are great and cost little or nothing Dec
28 2022 these free and low cost apps make your mac a joy to
use by dwight silverman tech columnist may 4 2024 airbuddy
lets you see the status of the battery levels in your various
apple devices
dwight silverman looks back on his 2023 personal tech reviews
Nov 26 2022 dwight silverman looks back on hits and misses in
his 2023 personal tech reviews by dwight silverman
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contributor dec 27 2023 dwight silverman reviewed some smart
plugs from tapo a
release notes which imac is your imac intel vs m1 forbes Oct
26 2022 dwight silverman when apple first announced it would
switch to processors of its own design for macs and that the
transition to fully replacing its intel based computers would
take two
cable modem the workaround Sep 24 2022 what was supported is
no longer did i really need to replace this rock solid cable
modem i m the kind of user who likes to keep my hardware s
code up to date and since unpatched vulnerabilities so not
getting firmware updates was concerning
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